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MCcARTHUR RIVER DRILLING UPDATE

United Uranium Limited (ASX: UUL) wishes to advise that due to adverse weather conditions
at its McArthur River Project, it has had to postpone its current drilling program until after the
wet season. It is expected that the drilling program will now take place early in the 2™ quarter
2011.
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